
Construction to Start 
In Your Area

September 24, 2021

Dear Neighbor:

Construction of the New York Energy Solution (”NYES”) is about to begin in your area in the Town of 
Pleasant Valley. NYES is being constructed by New York Transco and its contractors and 
subcontractors. The work in your area is detailed below. Should this work not start within the next 
30 days, you will receive an updated notification with new dates.

General Work Description - Pleasant Valley Substation
• All work will be performed within the existing Pleasant Valley Substation fence line.
• No vegetation removal is required for this phase of work.
• Work includes station equipment upgrades for the future tie in of the NYES line work.

Anticipated Construction Schedule
• Construction Start: October 2021
• Construction Complete: 2023

Construction Updates
Updates on construction work, including locations, can be found on the NYES website at 
www.NY-ES.com. The website is updated regularly.

You may also call the NYES team toll-free for updates: 1-855-433-3611.

Safety is Our Top Priority
New York Transco is committed to the safety of its staff, contractors, and neighbors. For your safety, 
please do not enter construction sites or laydown yards during construction. If you have questions, 
concerns, or complaints, please contact the NYES team. If there is an emergency, please dial 911.

 Contact the NYES Team:
 1-855-433-3611 (Toll-Free)
 www.NY-ES.com
 info@NY-ES.com
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